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The essential guide to the theory and
application of the Social Change Model
Leadership for a Better World provides an
approachable introduction to the Social
Change Model of Leadership Development
(SCM), giving students a real-world
context through which to explore the seven
C's of leadership for social change as
well as a approaches to socially
responsible leadership. From individual,
group, and community values through the
mechanisms of societal change itself, this
book provides fundamental coverage of this
increasingly vital topic. Action items,
reflection, and discussion questions
throughout encourage students to think
about how these concepts apply in their
own lives. The Facilitator's Guide
includes a wealth of activities,
assignments, discussions, and
supplementary resources to enrich the
learning experience whether in class or in
the co-curriculum. This new second edition
includes student self-assessment rubrics
for each element of the model and new
discussion on the critical roles of
leadership self-efficacy, social
perspective, and social justice
perspectives. Content is enriched with
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research on how this approach to
leadership is developed, and two new
chapters situate the model in a broader
understanding of leadership and in
applications of the model. The Social
Change Model is the most widely-used
leadership model for college students, and
has shaped college leadership curricula at
schools throughout the U.S. and other
countries including a translation in
Chinese. This book provides a
comprehensive exploration of the model,
with a practical, relevant approach to
real-world issues. Explore the many facets
of social change and leadership Navigate
group dynamics surrounding controversy,
collaboration, and purpose Discover the
meaning of citizenship and your commitment
to the greater good Become an agent of
change through one of the many routes to a
common goal The SCM is backed by 15 years
of research, and continues to be informed
by ongoing investigation into the
interventions and environments that create
positive leadership development outcomes.
Leadership for a Better World provides a
thorough, well-rounded tour of the Social
Change Model, with guidance on application
to real-world issues.
Understanding the Social Change Model of
Leadership Development
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Leadership for a Better WorldUnderstanding the Social Change
Model of Leadership DevelopmentJohn Wiley & Sons
Leadership for a Better World

All Things Fun & Fascinating is the
perfect tool to help teachers and
parents of 3rd-5th graders teach
writing with a clear, simple, step-bystep method using subjects that will
fascinate young students. The lessons
are meant to be a resource for teachers
already familiar with Teaching Writing:
Structure and Style.
A History of Art
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